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Student Count:  

 5th grade: 195 Down 4 from this time last year 

 6th grade: 215 Down 8 from this time last year 

 7th grade: 229 Up 20 from this time last year 

 8th grade: 226 Up 21 from this time last year 

 Total Student Count 865. Up 29 students from March of last year.  

 

Current Online Learners: 
 5th grade: 8 

 6th grade: 14 

 7th grade: 10 

 8th grade: 22  

 Current Quarantined: 2 

 Overall Online Learners: 54 + 2 = 56 
Current attendance per grade for the year: 

 5th grade- Attendance- 97.8% 

 6th grade- Attendance- 98.1% 

 7th grade- Attendance- 97.6% 

 8th grade- Attendance- 97.9%  
o Overall- 97.9% attendance 

 

 
Character building and leadership training programs 

 Bulldog Bridge/Character Counts: April - Citizenship - May - Goal Setting 

 Kindness campaign: Kindness Board- The kindness club is creating a kindness board and will 
post kindness messages turned in from teachers and students.  

o School-wide kindness challenge. 

 Bulldog Impact: Awards handed out each Friday to students doing good things. 

 LEAD Class: Started Peer assistance with the 5th-grade classes and a few other classes. 
Academics 

 UIL Meet: 5th and 6th Competed at Stephenville - 82 kids participated. 
   7th and 8th competed at Brownwood - 86 kids participated. 

 STAAR Testing: 7th grade Writing was a success on April 7. More STAAR testing will happen in 
the first two weeks of May.  

Extra-Curricular 
 Track finished up a successful season last month.  

 Soccer season has started.  

 Theater Production: “Hair Spray” April 23 & 24 @ the PAC 7 P.M.  
 
 



 
 
Other activities/happenings: 

 Course selections information for incoming 5th - 8th grade student coming soon.  
o Changes to 6th grade course selection  
o Piloting a new 8th grade class  

 April 23rd. 8th graders going to the HS to receive information about class choices. 

 

 
 8th grade Boy & Girl of The Month  

o February: Ryan Ross & Avery New 

o March: Tye Briscoe & Reagan Graham 

 Staff Meeting on March.31, 2021 at 7:30 a.m. 
o Mr. Vaughn spoke about Teacher Incentive Allotment. 

 New sub on Campus: Cameron Wiley  

 FCA: Meeting on Fridays in Aux. Gym. (last speaker Nathan Healey)  

 Choir concert 6th -8th tentative date May 18th@ the PAC 

 5th grade music program- Tentative date May 20  

 Band Spring Concert May 20 @ the PAC  

 Award Ceremony- Tentative date May 21 

 8th grade fun day: tentative date May 27. 

 

Follow the Great things happening at  WWJH on our Social Media 

Instagram & Facebook @wyliewestjuniorhighschool - Twitter @WylieWestJrHigh 
 


